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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

May 14, 2018 

 

 

Hon. Kathleen Burgess 

Secretary 

Public Service Commission 

3 Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY  

 

Re: Case 18-C-0125 – Petition of Tracfone for Admission to the Targeted Accessibility Fund 

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

Please find enclosed the comments of the Public Utility Law Project of New York (“PULP”) 

upon the petition by Tracfone Wireless, Inc. for admission to the Targeted Accessibility Fund 

(“TAF”). 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 917-512-5334 or at rberkley@utilityproject.org should 

you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Richard Berkley, Esq. 

Executive Director 
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